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 ATTENTION: Providers and Submitters of Fee for Service (FFS) Medicare   Crossover Claim 

Denials for Dual QMB/Take Charge Plus Members 

 

Medicaid will cover Take Charge Plus related services when a member has dual Take Charge Plus 
and QMB eligibility.  However, if the claim is submitted as a crossover claim and the services were 
denied by Medicare, they will be denied by Medicaid.  In these instances, the claim should be 
resubmitted to Molina hard copy with the Medicare EOB attached documenting Medicare’s 
denial. Molina will review and special handle these claims to bypass the appropriate edits for 
processing. 

 

 


